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  TAKE NOTICE that the participants in these proceedings 

(particularly, but not limited to the utility and non-utility 

developer/applicants) should submit reply comments that address 

an issue raised by New York Independent System Operator, Inc. 

(NYISO) at page six of its initial comments dated September 2, 

2014.  The NYISO notes that the Advisory Staff Proposal does not 

establish a mechanism for the NYISO to recover its costs for the 

performance of the study work to be done by the NYISO, including 

any work performed by consultants.  Participants should address 

how best the NYISO should recover such costs including whether 

the developer/applicants should fund such costs before the work 

is performed.  The reply comments are due on September 12, 2014. 
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